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Weekly Update            
28th September 2022 

                    
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are really looking forward to welcoming you at our ‘Come and Play’ sessions next week.  
Your key person will let you the time and day of your session. 
 
At Guildford Nursery School we place much value on our Key Person Approach: 
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Attendance and absence  

It is important that your child attends all their nursery sessions, unless they are unwell. When 
children come to nursery regularly and on time, they benefit by making more friends, 
feeling more settled and learning more.  
  
If your child is not well and unable to attend nursery then please contact us each day your 
child is ill via the Studybugs app by 8.45am for the morning session, or 12.15pm for the 
afternoon session.  
  
The Studybugs app can be found at https://studybugs.com and is also available to download 
from the Apple App Store, Google Play and Microsoft. A leaflet is available from reception and 
our receptionists are happy to help with any queries. 
  
If your child has diarrhoea or has been vomiting, they need to be free of symptoms for 48 hours 
before returning to nursery. This helps to prevent the bug from spreading to other children in 
the nursery.  
  
If your child has a medical or other urgent appointment then please fill out an Absence Request 
form, available from reception.  
  
In exceptional circumstances you can request time out from nursery. Please fill out a form 
available from reception. This will be considered by the Headteacher.  
 

 

If you have any queries or concerns please do contact me.  We are 

here to support you all. 

Kind regards  

Sally   

Headteacher 

 

  

I am really looking forward to meeting with Hazel Avenue parents on: 
 
4 October 9am-9.45am. 

This will be very informal so please drop in at the time that suits you between 9am and 

9.45am.  If you have your child with you then feel free to bring them along too. 

It will be lovely to catch up with each of you. 

https://studybugs.com/


                
 

Dates for your diary: 

Week beginning 3 October: Come and play sessions at nursery when you can come to 
nursery with your child and let them show you around.  Your key person will be in touch with 
timings. 
 
4 October: Photographer at Hazel Avenue. 
13 October: Photographer at York Road. 
 
24 – 28 October: half-term.  Nursery closed. 
 
7 November: Parent meetings with your child’s key person. 
 
Week beginning 21 November: Come and play sessions at nursery. 
 
28 November: Nursery closed for staff training. 
 
16 December: Term ends at 12pm. 
NB: There will be several Christmas events which will be confirmed in a few weeks. 
 
19 December – 4 January: Nursery closed. 
 
5 January: Children return to nursery. 
  


